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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

From September our children will be back to wearing school uniform. We want to make 

the return to school as normal as possible and wearing uniform will bring as back 

together as a team.  

Our uniform is a red jumper or cardigan 

A royal blue polo shirt  

Grey trousers, skirt or pinafore 

Black shoes or trainers 

 

The Welsh Government have organised a  £125 grant to buy school uniform, equipment, 

sports kit and kit for activities outside of school for your child. 

Learners eligible for free school meals can apply for this grant for the 2020 to 2021 

academic year if they are: 

Entering reception class or year 3 in primary school 

Entering year 7 or year 10 in secondary school 

Aged 4, 7, 11 or 14 in special schools, special needs resource bases or pupil referral units 

Funding for looked-after children is available in every school year. 

To apply for this grant please contact your local authority. 

 

Mrs Davies 
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